
   

 

 

 

 
 

 

JOHNSON PARKWAY REGIONAL TRAIL 
Construction update, Volume 3: August 4 – August 11, 2020 

WHAT’S HAPPENING WHAT TO EXPECT 

STAY CONNECTED 

• Construction has started and is focused 

north of 7th Street with the following: 

- Construction on the retaining wall north 

of Ames Avenue 

- Removal of stumps starting at Magnolia 

Avenue, progressing to the south 

- Material removals such as sidewalk and 

curb and gutter between Ames and 

Magnolia Avenues 

• Construction-staking continues along the 

corridor – please do not disturb these 

stakes 

• Johnson Parkway will be closed from 7th 

Street to Ames Avenue beginning Thursday, 

August 13th 

- A detour directing traffic to White Bear 

Avenue will be signed for this closure 

- Pedestrians to use the west sidewalk  

• Intersections from 3rd to 7th Streets will 

remain open until construction in that area 

begins  

 

• Visit the project website at: www.stpaul.gov/departments/public-works/projects/johnson-

parkway-regional-trail 
 

• Sign up for project updates on the project website 
 

• Contact the project manager:  

Don Pflaum 

E: don.pflaum@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

P: (651) 266-9147 
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